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Luke Christensen
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Dear Mr Christensen

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987
Re: AT2013/022983

| refer to your enquiry to the New Zealand Transport Agency on 2 May 2013 and subsequently
transferred to Auckland Transport requesting a copy of any work undertaken on the Eastern Highway
since 2008.

| can advise that Auckland Transport has not undertaken any further work on the Eastern Transport
Corridor (ETC) project, Eastern Highway through Auckland's eastern suburbs (Glen Innes to CBD via
Orakei Basin) since 2007.

Auckland City Council commissioned a new study called the Auckland Manukau Eastern Transport
Initiative (AMETI) in 2005, the extent of which does not include the part of the former ETC project
north of Glen Innes. However, a portion of the previous ETC designation south of Glen Innes
(between Merton Road and Tainui Road) is proposed to be used to construct a new road in the near
future (2017-2018). The ETC designation south of Tainui Road is not proposed to be used for the
AMET]I project.

For more information on the AMETI project, please visit our website:
http://'www.aucklandtransport.govt.nz/improving-transport/ameti/Pages/default.aspx

Should you believe that we have not responded appropriately to your request, you have the right in
accordance with section 27(3) of the LGOIMA to make a complaint to the Office of the Ombudsmen to
seek an investigation and review of the decision.

If you have any further queries please contact Peter King, AMET!| Project Director on 027 603 8162
quoting the reference AT2013/022983.
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